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About the project: 

The Paul First Nation Solar project will deliver 36 MW of power on an annual basis and will be 
located on reserve land. 

Project Benefits: 

• The project is expected to create 300 jobs during the construction phase  

• It is expected to create $80 million in capital on Nation  

• The project supports access to renewable energy and reduction in greenhouse gases 

• This is a First Nation-owned and managed initiative, with revenue and learnings 
being brought back to the community 

Current project stage: 

✓ Stage 1 completed 
✓ Stage 2 completed 

The project recently completed stage 2 of the AESO process, to progress through stage 2, many 

documents and studies needed to be completed including a land condition survey. These steps 

were successfully completed and the project is now moving into execution phase. 

 

Please send questions or feedback to: amber@fnpower.ca 

 

 

https://www.aeso.ca/market/market-and-system-reporting/long-term-adequacy-metrics/
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